
Loop 101 and Interstate 10 System Traffic Interchange Study

OVERVIEW
The Arizona Department of Transportation has 
initiated a study to evaluate improvements to the 
Loop 101 (Agua Fria Freeway) and Interstate 10 
system traffic interchange in the West Valley. The 
purpose of this study is to evaluate alternatives to 
the interchange that will enhance regional travel by 
improving safety, reducing congestion and improving 
connectivity.
Maricopa County is one of the largest and fastest-
growing regions in the United States, and the 
county’s population is expected to increase by nearly 
30 percent between 2020 and 2040. Traffic volume 
projections indicate congestion will worsen in the 
future due to growth in the region.

Notice of Availability of Reasonable Accommodations 
Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), ADOT does 
not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex or disability. Persons who require a 
reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Kimberly Larson at 855.712.8530 
or KLarson@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has an opportunity 
to address the accommodation. 
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	 Subscribe: Visit the project website at  
www.azdot.gov/ I10_Loop101_TI for more 
information and to subscribe for project  
updates by email.

This project is currently in the study phase. 

	  A new Direct High-Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) ramp 
within the existing system interchange that will 
connect the HOV traffic between Loop 101 and 
I-10 traveling to/from the north along Loop 101 
and to/from the east along I-10. 

	  A possible new connection between southbound 
Loop 101 and 91st Avenue. This connection 
would be separate from the Loop 101/I-10 system 
interchange ramps and may connect to the existing 
I-10/91st Avenue interchange ramps. 

	  Evaluation of several other interchange locations 
and connecting arterial roadways for possible 
improvement within the project area.

	 Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 
855.712.8530

	 Online: I-10 / Loop 101 - Comment Form
	 Email: Kimberly Larson at klarson@azdot.gov
	 Mail: ADOT Communications, 1655 W. Jackson St., 
MD 126F, Phoenix, AZ 85007
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STAY INFORMED

CONTACT US

https://azdot.gov/planning/transportation-studies/interstate-10-loop-101-system-interchange
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1H-i2JFo7_NW2deGUUCaTst-DXyRCcb3L7NtCEpsOxD4/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:klarson@azdot.gov



